
At the Tuesday 3/20/18 Siskiyou County Flood Control and Water Conservation District meeting 
at 1:30pm, the University of California, Davis will be providing an update regarding their 
groundwater work in the Scott Valley groundwater basin, which has included developing water 
budgets, models, and planning. UC Davis has worked closely with water users, Cooperative 
Extension, the County and others to produce this work, and UC Davis will provide an outline for 
future potential work related to the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act. This outline 
will also include potential work in the Shasta and Butte Valley groundwater basins, and what 
opportunities UC Davis can offer to the Groundwater Sustainability Agency.  
 
This meeting is open to the public, so I invite interested parties to attend. See the entire board 
agenda at the below link. 
 
http://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/sites/default/files/agendas/Questys/PublishedMeetings.htm 
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